Walter, Judith

From: Biancato, Allison

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 12:59 PM
To: Walter, Judith

Subject: FW: House Bill 5155

From: e T
Sent: Saturday, February 18, 2012 2:13 PM

To: Blancato, Allison

Subject: House Bill 5155

Dear Ms. Blancato,

I am writing to vou for all the members of the Orchard Valley Garden Club of Soutington,
Inc.. We are 72 members strong and do not want Bill 5155 to pass. We do not believe that
pesticides are safe, especially for our children and grandchildren. We hear daily how
pesticides hurt the environment and our bodiegs and children, because of their smaller
size, are even more affected by pesticides. Lawn care pesticides are not necessary for
grass to grow and survive, there are many organic methods available now for this. So
please convey this to the committee that we as a Garden Club are very opposed to Bill

5155.
Sincerely,

Uta Zickfeld
415 Flanders Rd.
Southington, CT 06489

Uta R. Zickfeld




